GERMANTOWN COLONY MUSEUM
Advisory Board Meeting – August 4, 2016, 4:30 P.M.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Germantown Colony Museum Advisory Board met at the Museum with the following present:  John Sanders, Janet Sanders, Larry Hock, Bruce Hock, Pam Lowe, Susie Lester, Charlotte Jones and Jean Doerge.

Bruce Hock presided and called the meeting to order; opening prayer was by John Sanders.
We hope that our President, John Agan, will be able to be with us soon.

Minutes of the May 5, 2016 meeting were approved on motion by Charlotte Jones and second by Pam Lowe.

The Curator Report by Mrs. Jean Doerge was given at Friends of Germantown meeting. (copy attached.) 

Catherine Poole is interested and has applied for the job as Curator of the Museum.  A Maintenance Director is needed and we need to contact Wayne Waddell or Secretary Schedler to ask them to hire Larry Millford to continue working on the displays for the Museum.

Suggestion was made to trim and cut back the Althea bush north of the Countess Cottage.  It is leaning on the ground and fence.

Meeting adjourned to Friends of Germantown Museum.

Next meeting scheduled for November 3, 2016, 4:30 P.M., at Chamber of Commerce Conference Room.



						Susie Lester, Secretary
